
What’s in the pack?

A fantastic book to read together, Hello Friend, by Rebecca 

Cobb.

A Reception Ready planner with fun stickers to help you and 

your child get used to the new schedules and routines that 

come with starting school.

How do I sign up?

To sign up, visit https://secure.booktrust.org.uk/school-

transitions-pack-register/ where you can register in two 

minutes to receive a free pack for your child. Please note sign 

up will close on Friday 10th July.

As a participating school, all our new reception-aged children 

are eligible for a pack. Please select the school’s name when 

you sign-up. 

What next?

Once registered, the pack will be sent to your home starting 

the week of Monday 3rd August.

While you wait, why not check out BookTrust Home Time with 

free online books and videos as well as activities, quizzes and 

games. Simply visit our website at 

booktrust.org.uk/hometime.

BookTrust is the UK’s largest children’s reading charity.

We are dedicated to getting children reading. booktrust.org.uk

Sign up for your            

Reception Ready
Starting school is an exciting milestone in every child’s life 

and we know that Covid-19 has made things a bit more 

challenging than usual this year. At Booktrust, the UK’s 

largest reading charity, we’ve partnered with your child’s new 

school to offer you our exciting new Reception Ready Pack 

that will provide you with some extra support for this change.

We believe books and stories can be particularly helpful as 

your child starts their new adventure. Reading can help your 

child build emotional skills, make friends and spark their 

imagination and creativity.

We wish you and your child a wonderful start to school. 

https://secure.booktrust.org.uk/school-transitions-pack-register/

